
 

                                                   

        
          

Wednesday 21st October 2015 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

We are always pleased to encourage families to play an active part in their children’s learning, 
and we warmly invite you to join your child’s class to watch an Anti-Bullying show in our school 
hall on Wednesday 4th November 2015.   
 

As part of our Anti-Bullying week, we have organised a drama company to come into school to 
perform the ‘Power of One’ to the children. This is a show to promote every child is an individual 
and to stress they have the ‘Power of One’ to stand up against bullying. Due to the content of 
the shows, there will be two slightly different performances. One for Year 3 and 4 and one for 
Year 5 and 6 (this show will include more about cyber bullying).  
 
On arrival please come through reception as the show will be in the hall. Each show is forty 
minutes long, so please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by 
Friday 23rd October 2015 to indicate which show/s you would like to attend.  
 

Thank you for supporting your child’s school experiences in this way and we look forward to 
welcoming you on the day. 
 

  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Palmer. 
Year 6 Class Teacher.  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

‘Power of One’ Anti-Bullying show 
 

I would like to accept the invitation to come to Brookfield and watch the ‘Power of One’. 
 
I shall be attending the following session:- 
 
Year 3 and 4 showing 9.00am-9.40am 
 
Year 5 and 6 showing 9.50am-10.30am 
 
Both shows 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………...   Class ……………..................... 
 

 
 

 

BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL 
‘Power of One’ Anti-Bullying show 

 
 


